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If you ally infatuation such a referred the immortalists if you knew
the date of your death how would you live book that will allow you
worth, acquire the definitely best seller from us currently from
several preferred authors. If you desire to entertaining books, lots
of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are as a
consequence launched, from best seller to one of the most current
released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all books collections the
immortalists if you knew the date of your death how would you live
that we will unquestionably offer. It is not roughly speaking the
costs. It's roughly what you compulsion currently. This the
immortalists if you knew the date of your death how would you live, as
one of the most operational sellers here will certainly be among the
best options to review.
The Immortalists If You Knew
What do you do when everyone you knew and loved died centuries ago ...
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He is a subject of the documentary, The Immortalists. The quest for
physical immortality is maybe as old as humanity ...
The Eternal Promise
No, he’s not one of the Silicon Valley “immortalists ... of us want to
know that when our days come to an end, we left the world better than
we found it. A few years ago, you launched ...
Marc Freedman: Building Bridges Across Generations
The Immortalists ... But even those who know the twist will be drawn
in to this epic, creepy tale This new edition of Dr Jekyll and Mr Hyde
is a must-read. It shows you can’t keep a classic ...
‘The Strange Case of Dr Jekyll and Mr Hyde’ book review: A spooky
classic to read for Halloween
Some platforms allow you to rent Terms And Conditions May Apply for a
limited time or purchase the movie and download it to your device.

A BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR: The Washington Post, NPR, Entertainment
Weekly, Real Simple, Marie Claire, New York Public Library,
LibraryReads, The Skimm, Lit Hub, Lit Reactor AN INSTANT NEW YORK
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TIMES BESTSELLER "A captivating family saga."--The New York Times Book
Review "This literary family saga is perfect for fans of Celeste Ng
and Donna Tartt."--People Magazine (Book of the Week) If you knew the
date of your death, how would you live your life? It's 1969 in New
York City's Lower East Side, and word has spread of the arrival of a
mystical woman, a traveling psychic who claims to be able to tell
anyone the day they will die. The Gold children--four adolescents on
the cusp of self-awareness--sneak out to hear their fortunes. The
prophecies inform their next five decades. Golden boy Simon escapes to
the West Coast, searching for love in '80s San Francisco; dreamy Klara
becomes a Las Vegas magician obsessed with blurring reality and
fantasy; eldest son Daniel struggles to maintain security as an army
doctor post-9/11; and bookish Varya throws herself into longevity
research, where she tests the boundary between science and
immortality. Both a dazzling family love story and a sweeping novel of
remarkable ambition and depth, The Immortalists probes the line
between destiny and choice, reality and illusion, this world and the
next. It is a deeply moving testament to the power of story, the
nature of belief, and the unrelenting pull of familial bonds.
Sylvie Patterson joins scientist Adrian Keller and former flame Gabe
on a quest to introduce people to lucid dreaming, but a mysterious
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couple inspire Sylvie to question the ethics of their work while she
grapples with the shifting boundaries of reality.
'Once I started reading The Immortalists, I resented every moment I
had to spend away from the book until I'd finished' Stylist 'A
compelling and utterly absorbing read with virtuoso storytelling on
display' Sunday Express It's 1969, and holed up in a grimy tenement
building in New York's Lower East Side is a travelling psychic who
claims to be able to tell anyone the date they will die. The four Gold
children, too young for what they're about to hear, sneak out to learn
their fortunes. Such prophecies could be dismissed as trickery and
nonsense, yet the Golds bury theirs deep. Over the years that follow
they attempt to ignore, embrace, cheat and defy the 'knowledge' given
to them that day - but it will shape the course of their lives
forever. Readers love The Immortalists: 'I read this book over three
days and will remember it for a lifetime' ***** 'This is a book that I
never wanted to finish reading. I truly enjoyed each single word of
it' ***** 'A book of epic proportions. . . mystical and hugely
memorable . . . I can't praise it highly enough. A must read!' *****
'Deserves all the noise around it' ***** 'One of those books I wish I
could un-read so I could read it all over again for the first time'
***** 'A perfect book club read' *****
Page 4/11

Acces PDF The Immortalists If You Knew The Date Of Your Death
How Would You Live
"What would you do to save the life of your child? It's a question
microbiologist Richard Draman thought he'd answered when he walked
away from his career to focus on curing a genetic defect that is
causing his daughter to age at a wildly accelerated rate. But now he
and his wife Carly are being forced to come to terms with the fact
that eight-year-old Susie's time is running out. Then they receive an
unexpected gift: startling new research into the fundamental secrets
of life that could be the miracle they've been looking for. When
Richard is arrested on a trumped-up charge of having stolen the data,
he takes his family and runs, seeking out a retired special-forces
operative and old friend to help dig up the truth behind the
controversial experiments. Determined to either save Susie's life or
die trying, the Dramans plunge into a bloody conflict between two
powerful factions vying for control of a discovery that could change
the face of humanity" -- from author's web site.
The Secret Life of Bees set in Johannesburg, now in paperback. A
perceptive and searing debut about Apartheid South Africa, as told
through the story of one unique family brought together by tragedy.
Life under Apartheid has created a secure future for Robin Conrad, a
nine-year-old white girl living with her parents in 1970s
Page 5/11

Acces PDF The Immortalists If You Knew The Date Of Your Death
How Would You Live
Johannesburg. In the same nation, but worlds apart, Beauty Mbali, a
Xhosa woman in a rural village in the Bantu homeland of the Transkei,
struggles to raise her children alone after her husband's death. Their
meeting should never have occurred...until The Soweto Uprising, in
which a protest by black students ignites racial conflict, alters the
fault lines on which their society is built, leaving Robin's parents
dead and Beauty's daughter missing. In the aftermath, Beauty is hired
to care for Robin, and the two forge an inextricable bond through
their deep personal losses. But Robin knows that if Beauty reunites
with her daughter, Robin could lose her new caretaker forever, so she
makes a desperate decision with devastating consequences. Told through
Beauty and Robin's alternating perspectives, the two narratives
interweave to create a rich and complex tapestry of the emotions and
tensions at the heart of Apartheid South Africa. Hum If You Don't Know
the Words is a beautifully rendered look at loss, racism, and the
creation of family.
'Text me when you get home.' After joyful nights out together, female
friends say this to one another as a way of cementing their love. It's
about safety but, more than that, it's about solidarity. A validation
of female friendship unlike any that's ever existed before, Text Me
When You Get Home is a mix of historical research, the author's own
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personal experience, and conversations about friendships with women
across the country. Everything Schaefer uncovers reveals that these
ties are making us, both as individuals and as society as a whole,
stronger than ever before.
“A must-read—a gorgeous literary novel that asks us to imagine all the
possible versions of ourselves that might exist.”—J. Courtney
Sullivan, New York Times bestselling author of Saints for All
Occasions The residents of a sleepy mountain town are rocked by
troubling visions of an alternate reality in this dazzling debut that
combines the family-driven suspense of Celeste Ng’s Little Fires
Everywhere with the inventive storytelling of The Immortalists. In the
quiet haven of Clearing, Oregon, four neighbors find their lives
upended when they begin to see themselves in parallel realities.
Ginny, a devoted surgeon whose work often takes precedence over her
family, has a baffling vision of a beautiful co-worker in Ginny’s own
bed and begins to doubt the solidity of her marriage. Ginny’s husband,
Mark, a wildlife scientist, sees a vision that suggests impending
devastation and grows increasingly paranoid, threatening the safety of
his wife and son. Samara, a young woman desperately mourning the
recent death of her mother and questioning why her father seems to be
coping with such ease, witnesses an apparition of her mother healthy
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and vibrant and wonders about the secrets her parents may have kept
from her. Cass, a brilliant scholar struggling with the demands of new
motherhood, catches a glimpse of herself pregnant again, just as she’s
on the brink of returning to the project that could define her career.
At first the visions are relatively benign, but they grow increasingly
disturbing—and, in some cases, frightening. When a natural disaster
threatens Clearing, it becomes obvious that the visions were not what
they first seemed and that the town will never be the same. Startling,
deeply imagined, and compulsively readable, Kate Hope Day’s debut
novel is about the choices we make that shape our lives and determine
our destinies—the moments that alter us so profoundly that it feels as
if we've entered another reality. Praise for If, Then “Hope Day has a
lot of sly, stealthy fun with time-bending and parallel universes, but
she also has serious things to say on urban paranoia, climate change
and the atomized nature of modern life.”—Daily Mail “If, Then has the
narrative propulsion of a television show . . . [It’s] a whirlwind of
a story.”—Chicago Review of Books “Effortlessly meshing the dreamlike
and the realistic, [Kate Hope] Day’s well-crafted mix of literary and
speculative fiction is an enthralling meditation on the
interconnectedness of all things.”—Publishers Weekly (starred review)
His historic career as an aviator made Charles Lindbergh one of the
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most famous men of the twentieth century, the subject of best-selling
biographies and a hit movie, as well as the inspiration for a dance
step—the Lindy Hop—that he himself was too shy to try. But for all the
attention lavished on Lindbergh, one story has remained untold until
now: his macabre scientific collaboration with Dr. Alexis Carrel. This
oddest of couples—one a brilliant Nobel Prize-winning surgeon turned
social engineer, the other a failed dirt farmer turned hero of the
skies—joined forces in 1930 driven by a shared and secret dream: to
conquer death and attain immortality. Part Frankenstein, part The
Professor and the Madman, and all true, The Immortalists is the
remarkable story of how two men of prodigious achievement and equally
large character flaws challenged nature's oldest rule, with
consequences—personal, professional, and political—that neither man
anticipated.
In this sophisticated, suspenseful debut reminiscent of Laura Lippman
and Megan Miranda, two young women become unlikely friends during one
fateful summer in Atlantic City as mysterious disappearances hit
dangerously close to home. Summer has come to Atlantic City but the
boardwalk is empty of tourists, the casino lights have dimmed, and two
Jane Does are laid out in the marshland behind the Sunset Motel, just
west of town. Only one person even knows they’re there. Meanwhile,
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Clara, a young boardwalk psychic, struggles to attract clients for the
tarot readings that pay her rent. When she begins to experience very
real and disturbing visions, she suspects they could be related to the
recent cases of women gone missing in town. When Clara meets Lily, an
ex-Soho art gallery girl who is working at a desolate casino spa and
reeling from a personal tragedy, she thinks Lily may be able to help
her. But Lily has her own demons to face. If they can put the pieces
together in time, they may save another lost girl—so long as their
efforts don’t attract perilous attention first. Can they break the illfated cycle, or will they join the other victims? A “beautifully
written, thoughtful page-turner” (Chloe Benjamin, New York Times
bestselling author of The Immortalists), Please See Us is an evocative
and compelling psychological thriller that explores the intersection
of womanhood, power, and violence.
“A highly recommended literary page-turner worth a second reading;
fans of Gabriel García Márquez will delight in this fantastical—and
fantastic novel.”—Library Journal, starred review "Impactful . . .
Araghi’s skillful combination of revolutionary politics and magical
realism will please fans of Alejo Carpentier."—Publishers Weekly A
sweeping, multigenerational epic, this stunning debut heralds the
arrival of a unique new literary voice. As a child living in his
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family's apple orchard, Ahmad Torkash-Vand treasures his great-greatgreat-great grandfather's every mesmerizing word. On the day of his
father's death, Ahmad listens closely as the seemingly immortal elder
tells him the tale of a centuries-old family curse . . . and the boy's
own fated role in the story. Ahmad grows up to suspect that something
must be interfering with his family, as he struggles to hold them
together through decades of famine, loss, and political turmoil in
Iran. As the world transforms around him, each turn of Ahmad's life is
a surprise: from street brawler, to father of two unusually gifted
daughters; from radical poet, to politician with a target on his back.
These lives, and the many unforgettable stories alongside his,
converge and catch fire at the center of the Revolution. Exploring the
brutality of history while conjuring the astonishment of magical
realism, The Immortals of Tehran is a novel about the incantatory
power of words and the revolutionary sparks of love, family, and
poetry--set against the indifferent, relentless march of time.
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